
 

RESPECT   CARE   PERSONAL GROWTH 

WELCOME BACK 
Welcome back to all our families and a very warm welcome to our new students this term. The 
term has begun very well with all students settling quickly into their learning routines. 
 

REMINDERS: 
Lesson 1 begins promptly at 8:45am. Please ensure your children arrive on time and ready to 
begin their learning at 8:45am. This term our Drop Everything and Read program will be from 
10:45 -11:00 am Monday –Thursday. 
 

Monday August 5th – students with permission will be involved in a free eye sight screen. If you 
have not yet returned your permission slip – please do so NO LATER THAN Friday August 2nd. 
 

We are looking forward to an action packed Term 3, some highlights will be: 
 
 
 
 
OSHC 
Our Out of School Hours Care program has begun and is operating every day both before and 
after school. Information re enrolling is available at:  
hampstead@happyhaven.sa.edu.au 
PH: 8155 5444 
 

REMINDER PARENTS/CAREGIVERS 

Material and Services Fees are DUE.  Payment can be made by EFTPOS or cash at the front 
office. If you prefer to do a direct transfer, please ask office staff for bank account details. 
Please see front office staff if you require a School Card Application or you can apply and submit 
the Application online at  
www.sa.gov.au/topics/education-and-learning/financial-help-scholarships-and-grants/school
-card-scheme   
 

Criteria applies, or the School Card section on free call 1800. 
Should you require further information, please see Trish at the front office. 

From Ms Keddie… 

 

 

 

DIARY DATES 

 

 
 
 
 
 

August 2nd 
Year 6/7 Excursion 

STEM Science Alive 
 

August 5th 
Student Eye Checks 

 
August 6th 

Governing Council Meeting 
@9:00am in staffroom 

 
August 8th 

NEDS Mindset Show  
at school 

 
August 14th 

Dan McGuiness  
Author Visit 

 
August 22nd 

Book Week Assembly  
and Pageant  

@9:00am in PAC 
 
 
 

 
CONTACT 
 

Hampstead Primary School 

Muller Rd, Greenacres SA 5086 

Ph: (08) 8261 2248 

Fax: (08) 82661643 

E: dl.0689.info@schools.sa.edu.au 

www.hampsteadps.sa.edu.au 

Power fu l ,  se l f  d i rected learners  who belong,  bel ieve and ach ieve        

 The NED Show 

 Dan McGuiness Author Visit 

 Book Week 

 Science Week 

 Science Fair 

 Class excursions. 

http://www.sa.gov.au/topics/education-and-learning/financial-help-scholarships-and-grants/school-card-scheme
http://www.sa.gov.au/topics/education-and-learning/financial-help-scholarships-and-grants/school-card-scheme


 
 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 

AROUND  OUR SCHOOL     

RESPECT   CARE   PERSONAL GROWTH 

Nationally Consistent Collection of Data on School Students with Disability (NCCD) 

Every year, all schools in Australia participate in the Nationally Consistent Collection of Data on School Students with Disa-

bility (NCCD). The NCCD process requires schools to identify information already available in the school about supports 

provided to students with disability. These relate to legislative requirements under the Disability Discrimination Act 1992 

and the Disability Standards for Education 2005, in line with the NCCD guidelines (2019).  

If your child is identified in the collection the required information will be included in this year’s data collection. The NCCD 

will have no direct impact on your child and your child will not be involved in any testing process. The school will provide 

data to the Australian Government in such a way that no individual student will be able to be identified. 

Further information about the NCCD can be found on the NCCD Portal (https://www.nccd.edu.au) or please feel free to 
contact the school. 

 

Basketball  
On Thursday 25th of July, Mrs Barker took a group of year 6/7 boys and 6/7 

girls to a basketball carnival at Wayville Basketball Stadium. Over the course 

of the day both teams played six fifteen minute games against a number of 

different schools. The boys started the day with a win and continued to   

improve with the help of their coach every game. The girls team, which only 

had 5 players, played their hearts out and showed so much improvement 

throughout the day. The Hampstead community should be proud of both 

teams from the way they played to how well they encouraged each other on 

and off the court. 

 

Book Week  
    2O19 
    19th August—23rd August 

Reading is My Secret 
Power 

Special  
Book Week 
Assembly  

 

Thursday, 
22nd August 
9am in the PAC 

 

All families  
welcome 

Dress Up as 
your favourite 

book character! 
 

Thursday, 22nd  
August 

 

School parade after 
assembly 

 

Shared Morning Tea 
Thursday, 22nd August 

 

Please bring along a plate of 
food to share 

 

Book Mark Design  
Competition 

+ 
Library lunchtime  
activities all week 

https://www.nccd.edu.au/
https://www.nccd.edu.au


 

 
 

 

RESPECT   CARE   PERSONAL GROWTH 

Our class have been very        
fortunate to work with Windsor 
Gardens Bunnings this term. 
Bunnings have donated their 
time and materials to teach us 
new building skills. We learnt 
how to assemble a tool box and 
how to use a hammer safely to 
secure our tool box with nails. 
We are very proud of what we 
have built! 

It is very important for us to practise our 
reading as often as we can. Every day we 
read during  D.E.A.R. time. We  love having 
the older STARForce students come and 
help us while we read. They are patient and  
have all sorts of fun reading activities for us 
to join in with. 
 
During our library time we return and    
borrow our books. We practise using our 
decision making skills and our information  
skills to find the perfect book to read. We 
love listening to Miss Ashlea read us a story 
each visit. We are very good at looking at 
clues and guessing what is going to happen 
in the story, before we have even read it! 



 
 

 

 PARENT INFORMATION  


